
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    10 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Performance of THE COMEDY OF ERRORS in STRATFORD-UPON-AVON -Thursday 
23 September 2021 
 
With only a couple of weeks to go until we attend the matinee performance of The Comedy of 
Errors in Stratford Upon Avon, I would like to remind you of the itinerary below:  
 

08.30am  Travel to Stratford Upon Avon by mini bus  
12.00pm Free time in Stratford Upon Avon for lunch  
13.00pm  Performance of The Comedy of Errors at the Lydia & Manfred Gorvy Garden 

Theatre  
15.30pm  Travel back to school  
 

There will be times during the trip when students are given free time.  Students should not go 
off on their own but should remain in small groups at all times.  Staff will issue a contact number 
should any student become separated.   
 
We plan to travel by school mini bus and will be leaving from St Martin’s School North Car park.  
Students should be collected upon their return to school at approximately 7.00pm.  Pupils can 
wear non-uniform and must bring enough money for lunch and a programme.  
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me at jpage@st-martins.essex.sch.uk 
 
We look forward to watching a live performance together.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Page 
Head of Year 12 and Year 13 
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